
Safety Policies For Innovative Technologies in STEM Summer Camp 

 

• Before you arrive: Parents are required to check the temperature of their children to 

ensure that it is not above 99.4° F before leaving home. Campers with temperatures 

above 99.4° F should remain at home. If we determine that a camper is sick, we will 

move that camper to one of our isolation rooms. While in isolation, he/she will be able 

to continue working until picked up. If your child is placed in isolation, you will be called 

to pick him/her up. We will work with families to provide make-up training if such 

becomes necessary. 

• All public-facing surfaces, including doors, table tops and restrooms, that campers will 

likely touch as they enter, occupy and exit our training facility will be sanitized twice 

during camp using commercial grade sanitizer. 

• Each camper must use the Sanitization Station upon entering the training facility to 

thoroughly sanitize their hands. 

• All campers and staff will be required to wear masks. Campers could lower their masks 

once seated but whenever they need to get up, they must wear them correctly. 

• Campers will be seated 6 feet or more apart and will not interact with one another at a 

distance lesser than 6 feet. 

• Camp instruction will be delivered in a hands-on fashion where campers will have their 

own printouts and watch engaging video solutions to guide them in completing their 

daily activities and challenges. For instructor-led instructions and critical thinking 

sessions, instructors will remain 6 feet or more apart from students. 

• Half of our camp activities/instruction (DRONES) will be done outdoors to create a much 

safer learning environment. 

• Campers will have their own dedicated space, chair, computer and other training 

devices, including micro: bit, to use for the duration of camp. 

• Drop Off: Do not approach the entrance if you see another family dropping of their 

child/children. Parents are not allowed to go beyond the lobby area and you must leave 

the lobby area immediately after signing in your child/children. No more than two 

families should be in the lobby area at once. Parents should look through the plate glass 

to observe the lobby area before going inside. A folder with your child’s name will be 

available with his/her sign in sheet. Parents who wish to remain can use the parking lot 

and lawn area at the back of the property. 

• Picking Up: When you return for your child/children and you arrive at the front of our 

parking lot, you will need to text us to let us know that you are outside. We will then 

escort your child/children outside, 6 feet apart from them. More details about pick up 

will be provided later. 


